Summary of the June 13th Tahoe Basin Community Plan Update Community Workshop

Crystal Jacobsen, project manager for the Tahoe Basin Community Plan Update (TBCPU), summarized the progress the project teams and workshop participants have made to date. She then instructed the area teams to review and comment on the draft vision statements prepared by the Plan Area Teams and project staff.

The exercise that was the primary focus of the workshop participants was re-thinking the role of land uses and scale within the town and neighborhood centers (areas of change, gathering places, gateway considerations, pedestrian-oriented development, and mixed-use areas), which will help to guide sustainable development within the four Plan Areas. The goal of the exercise is to reach a group consensus on land uses and scale of development in town and neighborhood center within the TBCPU boundary. This exercise will be continued at the July 11th workshop.

Next Meeting

Our next community workshop will be Wednesday, July 11, 2012, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the Tahoe City Public Utility District offices located at 221 Fairway Drive in Tahoe City, CA.